Docket No. 40-7152

AR 16 1977

“anveidalley Corporation
ATTN: #r. C. F. Seybold
Vice President
Newfield, New Jersey 08344

Gentiemen:
Subject: Iaspection te. 76-01, License Ho. SMB-743

This refers to your letters dated February 24, 1977 and Harch 11, 1977,
in response to our letter dated November J9, 1975.

Thank you for informing us of the additienal information that you sunplied
concerning your radfation safety program. This matter, including the
results of dust surveys to be taken when operations avolving radioactive
materials are resumed, will be reviewed during the next inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated,

Sincerely,

Paul R. Melson, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials
Safety Branch
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